
DRAFT DEVELOPMENT 
CONTRIBUTIONS POLICY 2025

Kaipara District Council is reviewing its 
Development Contributions Policy  
(DC Policy). The DC Policy identifies the 
financial contributions expected from 
developers to fund infrastructure related to 
the growth of the district. It seeks to ensure 
developers pay for development and that 
ongoing costs related to growth do not 
become a burden to the district’s ratepayers. 

Have your say

For more information, read the consultation 
document and give your feedback online  
(www.kaipara.govt.nz/have-your-say) or pick 
up a hardcopy of the consultation document 
with the feedback form from KDC offices at  
32 Hokianga Road, Dargaville or  
Unit 6 The Hub, 6 Molesworth Drive, 
Mangawhai. 

Key dates:

∙  Submissions open: Tuesday 3 June 2025 

∙  Submissions close: Monday 23 June 2025 

∙  Hearings to be confirmed. 

Submissions can be made in writing on the 
feedback form available at KDC offices or 
online at: www.kaipara.govt.nz/have-your-say. 
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